17th February 2013

Barbara Wilesmith Auto Body Technicians 25 Winchcombe Crt MITCHELL ACT 2911

Dear Barbara,

Many thanks again for your support this year of the Special Children's Christmas Party. I am not sure if you aware but, Auto Body Technicians have been involved with the Special Children's Christmas Party since 1997.

Every year we hold this very special event for the ACT Region's special children and every year we have been in touch with you to support. Auto Body Technicians have always been more than willing to sponsor the party and you have always paid with within a few weeks of receiving your invoice.

I have enclosed your Certificate of Appreciation and I hope you proudly display this in your office.

I look forward to continuing working with yourself and Auto Body Technicians to once again give the Special Children one of the best days in their challenged lives.

Kind regards,

Paul Munro Event Manager